
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/30/2021 01:38:06 PM

To:  Deborah Brosseau <fairchild66@aol.com>

Cc:  
Milena.Zasadzien@lacity.org; Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; Jeanne.Min@lacity.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
Ana.Guerrero@lacity.org; councilmember.raman@lacity.org; Najeeba.Syeed@lacity.org; Alan Como <alan.como@lacity.org>; Jason McCrea
<jason.mccrea@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Stop the secret trenching for the horrible Millennium project
 

Hi Deborah,

Thank you for your email. It has been received and will be added to the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project.

Moving forward, please direct any comments regarding this project to Jason McCrea and Alan Como, as they have been
reassigned this case. They are cc'ed for your convenience.

Regards,

On Tue, Mar 30, 2021 at 1:06 PM Deborah Brosseau <fairchild66@aol.com> wrote:
There is so much decrepit behavior endorsed and allowed by city officials it's almost mind-boggling. The exodus from this city will be
as well, if none of you start acting with integrity. 

The Millennium project is one of the worst ideas to come through here in years, which is saying a lot given what a soulless, empty
neighborhood Hollywood has become thanks to secretive money grabs in City Hall. Do the right thing now. Please.

We demand open, transparent and proper trenching by neutral experts not paid by Millennium.

This is an issue of the safety, security, and peaceful liveability of Hollywood residents. 

Deborah Brosseau
2135 Ivar Avenue #5

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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